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Dear Parents and Carers,         9.3.23 
 
As part of our India topic in Geography this term, we have 
organised a trip to Inaga Curry House in Coney Hall on Tuesday 
21st March. 
 
During our visit, children will be able to sample a range of Indian 
food. As the food has been kindly donated by Inaga, there is no cost 
for this trip. It is, however, imperative that we have an up to date 
record of any allergies that your child has in advance of the trip so 
please return the attached slip by Thursday 16th March. Children who have not returned slips 
by this date will still attend the trip but will be unable to sample the food. 
 
On the day, we will need a few volunteers to accompany us on the trip. We will be walking to 
the restaurant after lunch and will be back in school ready to dismiss the children at 3.10. If 
you feel that you can assist on the day, please let one of us know as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Slack, Mrs Myles and Miss Gibbs 
 

 
Name of children: _____________________________________________ Class: __________________________________ 
 
Details of allergies/food not to be consumed: 
 

 
 
 
 
 


